
  

 
 

  

 

  

 

  

 

Tilston Parochial CE Primary School 
 

Headteacher: Mrs Kelsey Mort 

Website: www.tilston.cheshire.sch.uk 

12th January 2018 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Happy New Year 2018 

We would like to wish you all a happy and prosperous New Year.   

 

I would like to say a very sincere ‘Thank you’ to all parents, staff, Governors, 

Reverend Jane  and children for the warm welcome I have received during my first 

week at Tilston Primary.  I am thoroughly enjoying my new role! 

 

Meet the Head. 

The next Parent Committee meeting will be on Wednesday 17th January.  It provides 

a great forum for the ‘Parent Voice’ to be heard in school. We will be discussing 

current school issues and future projects; it is always good to hear what you think 

about what we do and how we can improve. I would like to combine this meeting 

with a ‘Meet the Head’ so I can share my teaching experiences and answer any 

questions.  You are invited to join us at 2:45pm or 6.30pm to discuss the future vision 

of Tilston Primary.  Please contact Mrs Farmer or return the attached slip if you would 

like to attend so we can organise refreshments.  I look forward to meeting with you. 

 

Personal Development Goals 

This week’s personal development goal is not give up. Well done to the following 

children who have demonstrated their ability to show resilience and determination 

when faced with challenges. 

 

 

 

 

Stars of the Week 
YR Archie : for not giving up on his number recognition. 

Y1 William C: for not giving up on his maths challenge. 

Y2 Laura:  persevering with her writing. 

Y3 Iris: trying hard and not giving up. 

Y4 Thomas: starting the New Year brilliantly and never giving up. 

Y5 Dylan: for finding alternative ways if the first attempt doesn’t work in 

maths investigations. 

Y6 Joseph: showing determination to keep going and a great attitude 

towards Bikeability. 
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Young Voices 2018 

Reminder about Young Voices 2018 at Manchester on Tuesday 23rd January.  We 

have been rehearsing in school and look forward to taking part in this fantastic 

experience. 

 

 
It has been a fantastic week watching the Year 5 and 6 children develop their 

cycling skills.  Many have taken to the road to learn about being safe on the roads.  I 

am very proud of their sensible attitudes shown throughout the week.  Well done! 

 

 
Weather  

Could I please remind all children to wear a coat to school.  We will be enforcing all 

children to wear coats at break and lunchtimes. 

 

 

Lunchtime Supervisor vacancy 

We are looking for a Lunchtime Supervisor to support children at lunchtimes.  If you 

are interested, please see Mrs Farmer in the office for details. 

 

I hope you all have a restful weekend. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Mrs K Mort 

 
 

Parent Committee Meeting – Wednesday 17th January 2018 

 

Name of child/ren: …………………………………….…………… 

I would like to attend the ‘Meet the Head and Parent Committee on Wednesday at 

2:45pm or 6:30pm. (Please circle) 

 

 

Signed………………………………….……………………………… 

 
 

                Menu for week beginning 15th January 2018 

Monday Beef burger in a bun with wedges & beans 
or jacket potato with cheese 

Tuesday Spaghetti Bolognese 
or jacket potato with tuna 

Wednesday Award-Winning Roast Dinner 

Thursday Chicken curry with rice  
or tomato pasta 

Friday Fish & chips  
or omelette & chips 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?q=http://www.ssasjm.herts.sch.uk/young-voices-2017-video-songs/&sa=U&ved=0ahUKEwjgkJ-45crYAhUmBMAKHfvWCaoQwW4IFjAA&usg=AOvVaw3xcN_SHzxthIeyjK4Y34Qa
https://www.google.co.uk/url?q=http://www.maidenhead-drama.co.uk/winter-coats-for-children/853/&sa=U&ved=0ahUKEwiKy5D-_c3YAhWoDcAKHTxdDDgQwW4IGDAB&usg=AOvVaw20qzjzWH-Mm3xe_o4O07VA

